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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill as amended provides for advanced practice registered nurses and physician assistants to 
issue orders for certain home health services. This bill will have no impact on LLR, the Board of 
Nursing, or the Board of Medical Examiners because it does not materially alter the regulatory 
practices of the agency or its boards. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Amended by the Senate on March 30, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill as amended provides for advanced practice registered nurses and physician assistants to 
issue orders for certain home health services. Currently, home health services can only be 
ordered by a physician. This bill will have no impact on LLR, the Board of Nursing, or the Board 
of Medical Examiners because it does not materially alter the regulatory practices of the agency 
or its boards. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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